
Minutes of a Members’ meeting of the 

Focus Group Camera Club 

March 14, 2017 

 

 A duly called and constituted members’ meeting of the Focus Group Camera Club was held on March 

14, 2017, beginning at 7:30 p.m., at River Road Presbyterian Church, Richmond, Virginia. 

 

The President opened the meeting, and welcomed the guests. 

 

 The President next turned the meeting over to Vice President Richard Schieken, who introduced sports 

photographer Bill Schieken as the presenter for this evening’s program.  Bill Schieken presented an interesting 

program, showing his comprehensive photographic coverage of cyclocross competitions in the United States 

and Europe. The presentation was enjoyed and appreciated by the Club members present. 

 

The President next made several announcements, including a notice that the Club’s current exhibit at 

Crossroads Art Gallery will open to the public this coming Friday evening, 6:00 – 9:00 p.m., and that the April 

Members’ meeting will be held on April 18th instead of April 11th. Following the announcements, the former 

President indicated that the Club’s upcoming May-June exhibit at Richmond’s Weinstein JCC will begin with 

the delivery of member images to the JCC on May 28, 2017.  

 

The next activity was the Round Table, in which Gilpin Brown, Bob Coles, Cyane Lowden, Bill Piper, 

Debbie Roberts, Jimmy Roberts, Steve Baranoff and Bill Billings showed recent images taken by them. 

 

And nothing further remaining to be done, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted 

      Durwood Felton, Secretary 


